
                                          Roads Committee Meeting

                                         Boston Heights Town Hall

August 18, 2014   5:00PM

Attendees: Mayor Goncy, Road Superintendent Pickering, Engineer Krock,

Councilmen  Bartko & Fenn

1.  Road superintendent Report-

Road mowing and branch pickup, worked on electrical for Town Hall well pump.

Leaf Vacuum Pickup clutch is ok, cleaned blower blades & worked on wiring.

Repairs on Ford F650 truck and snow plow blade.

2. Engineer Report

Meeting with contractors for road work at Ashbrooke and Wooded View.

Met with Brighton Lane Developer, who has until August 30th to make arrangements for final 

paving of the street.

        3. Other Issues

 Service Department to repair catch basins at Ashbrooke and Boston Heights Fire Station.

Ronald Fenn, Chairman
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